From: Dale Christensen
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 6:34 PM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>
Subject: [EXT] Prevailing Winds Project

| am Dale Christensen from Watertown, SD | am an investor in this project
and firmly believe that Wind is the future and like Ethanol, an unbelievable
Economist boost to all! Thank Youl! _ Watertown, SD 57201.

Sent from my iPad





